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5 Constitution Avenue 
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By Email 

Dear Mr Moore, 

ADRP review— wind towers exported from China and Korea  

I refer to your letter of 4 June 2014 that invites the Anti-Dumping Commission (the 
Commission) to comment on the applications for review of the decision by the 
Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry to publish a dumping duty notice 
in relation to wind towers exported from the People's Republic of China and the 
Republic of Korea. 

The Commission appreciates the opportunity to comment on the application. 

Given the current work demands across the Commission, I request an extension 
to your timeframe to ensure our response adequately responds to the matters 
raised by the applicants. The Commission response will be submitted by 
Monday 30 June 2014. 

Yours sincerely 

Dale Seymour 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

25 June 2014 
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